From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:55:31 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:48 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Gisele Coutu

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My husband and I are seniors on a pension. Our monthly equal billing was just raised from $64.00 per month to
$105.00 per month. That is a substantial increase. With today's economy and inflation on everything, this is too
much of an increase already and a further increase will be a burden on many Ontario residents. I am in absolute
disagreement with an approval for another increase when the gas and oil companies are already seeing huge profits.
Heat is a necessity in Northern Ontario, not a luxury.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





